
July 18, 2022 Town Administrator Update: 

Transfer Station: 

I am pleased to announce that the town received $4,029.86 in revenue from the Springfield MRF in 

FY22.  This is especially exciting as the new MRF contract calls for a potential fee of $95 per ton, 

depending upon the markets. A year or so ago, the markets were not that robust, but they have made a 

comeback, especially certain plastics. Conway recycled roughly 220 tons of cardboard and mixed 

containers last year. Let us hope this trend continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


